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Michele Nettlefold

From: JEGATHESAN Jana <Jana.JEGATHESAN@rms.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 28 March 2017 9:57 AM
To: Christopher Ashworth
Subject: D/2016/1529, 1 Alfred Street, Sydney (SSD 8111)

Hi Chris,  
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the subject Response to Submissions emailed 14 March 2017 and has no further 
comments/requirements with regard to classified road network considerations, as previous Roads and Maritime 
comments have been addressed in the Response to Submissions. 
 
However, please note that the Sydney Coordination Office (TfNSW) will provide a response to Council under separate 
correspondence in due course.  
 
If you have any enquiries, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Regards, 
  
Jana Jegathesan 
Land Use Planner 
CBD & East Precinct, Network Safety  
T 02 8849 2313  
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
Every journey matters 
  
Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 7 27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150 
 

From: Christopher Ashworth [mailto:CAshworth@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 14 March 2017 5:30 PM 
Subject: NEW LOG D/2016/1529, 1 Alfred Street, Sydney (SSD 8111) 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
D/2016/1529, 1 ALFRED STREET, SYDNEY (SSD 8111) 
 
Urbis Pty Ltd on behalf of the Wanda One Sydney Pty Ltd have made amendments to the above proposal and have 
submitted a Response to Submissions (RtS) Report. The RtS Report and associated documents are available on the 
Department of Planning and Environment’s website 
(http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=8111). 
 
The City requests your agency’s final comments and any recommended conditions be submitted by Tuesday 28 
March 2017.  
 
Following receipt of your agency’s comments, the City will then finalise the assessment of the project. You will be 
notified when a determination is made on the project. 
 
Bets regards, 
Chris 
 
Christopher Ashworth  
Senior Planner  
Planning Assessments  
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____ 

Telephone: +612 9246 7757 
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au  
 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________
_________ This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) 
and may contain information that is confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you receive this email and 
you are not the addressee (or responsible for delivery of the email to the addressee), please note that any 
copying, distribution or use of this email is prohibited and as such, please disregard the contents of the 
email, delete the email and notify the sender immediately. 
______________________________________________________________________________________
_________  

 

Before printing, please consider the environment 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and may contain 
legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not 
responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not 
necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. 
You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient. 

 


